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Annual Parish Meeting 2024 / 2025 
Thank you to all who attended the Annual Parish Meeting 

on 29 April 2025 where the Council updated residents on 

the work carried out over the past year. This included the 

new footpath on Whitmore Lane and planning for the 

improvements of Broomhall Recreation Ground following 

the Resident and Stakeholder Survey in 2024. 

 

The Council would also like to congratulate Fiona Barker and Hilary Crofton who won the 

2024 / 2025 Chairman’s Award for their considerable contributions and volunteering 

roles with the Sunningdale Litter Pickers and Sunningdale Scouts.  

 

Welcoming Natalie Hayes as Clerk 
On 10th March 2025, Sunningdale Parish Council 

welcomed Natalie Hayes as permanent Clerk. Natalie lives in 
Berkshire and previously worked at Barkham Parish Council as 

Deputy Clerk. Natalie spends her free time with family and 
volunteering with a local swimming club. She looks forward to 
meeting more Sunningdale residents at upcoming events later 

in the year. 
 

 

Woodland Safety and Wildlife 
Recently the Parish Council have received reports of 
children playing in the woodland at Broomhall 
Recreation Ground. Please can we remind all children 
and parents that access to the woodland is only 
permitted as a walkway through to the station using 
the marked footpath. This is due to the unsafe trees 
and stream, and it is also to preserve natural habitats 
and wildlife. Thank you. 
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